
October 15th we marketed 2,772 head of cattle of all classes. Compared to last week slaughter cows 

were 1.00 to 3.00 higher with a light test of weigh bulls.  Our Anniversary Stocker Feeder Special sale in 

the afternoon consisted of mostly bawling calves which sold fully steady for both steers and heifers.  

There was a good demand throughout the sale from both the seats and online.  Our next Stocker 

Feeder sale is Tuesday October 22nd.   

 

Market report for Tuesday October 15th. 

Butcher & Feeding Cows, Bulls, & Heiferettes: 

Receipts: 2,772 head. 

Boner Slaughter Cows 122.00 to 135.00 

Breaker Slaughter Cows 128.00 to 136.00 

Cutter Slaughter Cows 125.00 to 137.00  

Low Grade Slaughter Cows 95.00 to 120.00 

Thin & Blemished Slaughter Cows 81.00 to 102.50 

Heiferette Types 120.00 to 157.50 

2021 & 2022 Heiferettes:  172.50 to 217.00 

Feeding Heiferettes: 192.50 to 230.00 

No 1 Slaughter Bulls 140.00 to 150.50 

No 2 Slaughter Bulls 125.50 to 139.50 

Good to Choice Steers: 

350 to 400: 317.50 to 365.00 

400 to 450: 307.50 to 352.50 

450 to 500: 292.50 to 343.00 

500 to 550: 288.00 to 335.00 

550 to 600: 290.00 to 310.00 

600 to 650: 280.50 to 288.00 

650 to 700: 270.00 to 281.00 



700 to 750: 258.00 to 278.00 

 

Good to Choice Heifers: 

350 to 400: 285.00 to 331.00 

400 to 450: 260.00 to 320.00 

450 to 500: 278.00 to 310.00 

500 to 550: 273.00 to 288.00 

550 to 600: 260.00 to 277.00 

600 to 650: 254.00 to 260.00 

 

 

 


